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Green View from

Cllr Duncan Kerr 

Got a problem?.......... Call Cllr Duncan Kerr
Don't suffer in silence, get in touch. You can email me about any issue on

duncan.kerr@shrewsburynorthshropshire.greenparty.org.uk.



A Better Oswestry?
The  out-of-town  Smithfield  development
threatens to remove over a quarter of  the

trade in convenience goods from Oswestry

town centre. It  will  get even worse if  Aldi
and  Lidl  build  the  new  stores  they  are

planning.  Oswestry  Town  Council  has  just

received  a  £2.5M  windfall  but  instead  of
using  that  money  to  revitalise  the  market

and town centre, the Tory Councillors have

locked the money away. What a waste. 

Making Work Pay.
Because  of  our  low  wages  many  hard  working

families depend on benefits to make ends meet.

The minimum wage of £6.50 an hour is  simply
not  enough, but the Living Wage of £7.85 could

be. It would mean more spending in local shops

and would also  save the Government £4bn in
benefit payments. Isn't it time Shropshire and

Oswestry  Councils  showed  real  leadership  and

signed-up to the Living Wage campaign?


